
 

ASTARTA ALEXANDER OIL COMPANY 

P.O. Box 748, Santa Barbara, CA 93102 

(805) 701-8896, BobSDent@gmail.com 

May 20, 2016 

Mr. Joshua Cwikla, P.G. 
Engineering Geologist 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 
Los Angeles Region 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 200 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 

Dear Mr. Cwikla, 

In response to Investigative Order No. R4-2015-0443 dated 12/18/15, Astarta Alexander Oil 

Company certifies it has had no occurrences of oil discharges during the period of its 

ownership and operation of its oil field, and there have been no subsidiaries during that 

period.  All produced water is disposed of by way of three gravity-feed injection wells.  

I, Bob Dent, as authorized representative, by my electronic signature below, certify under 

penalty of law that I have personally examined and am familiar with the information 

submitted in this document and that, based upon my being the individual immediately 

responsible for obtaining the information, I believe that the information is true, accurate, and 

complete.  I am aware that there are significant penalties for submitting false information, 

including fine and imprisonment.  

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ Bob S. Dent  

Bob S. Dent 

Operator – Astarta Alexander Oil Company 


